
May   2021   Newsletter   
 

IMPORTANT   DATES   
 
May   3   -   7  All   about   Mums  

Letter   X  
May   10   -14 At   the   Ocean   and   Sea   Creatures   

Letter   Y  
May   17   -   21 At   the   Zoo  

Letter   Z  
May   24  VICTORIA   DAY   -   NO   CLASSES  
May   25   -   28  Evaluation   Week  
 

SPEED   BUMPS  
 

      BVAS   has   put   speed   bumps   in   the   parking  
lot   to   help   with   the   speeding   issues,   please   be  

aware   of   them.  

 

 

 
We   still   have   spots   available   for   the   upcoming  
preschool   year.   Please   encourage   those   you   know  
who   are   looking   to   register    their   children   to   contact  
Ryan   Cook   or   direct   them   to   our    website   at  
www.induspreschool.com  

 

 

 



 
The   weather  
seems   to   be   
improving   and  
warmer   days   are   
in   the   near  
future.   With   that   
in   mind,   please  
ensure   that   
your   child   is  
prepared   for   
some   outdoor  

activities.   
Teachers   Linda   and   Carrie   love   
to   take   the   children   outside   
and   have   a   lot   of   outdoor   
activities   planned   for   May   and   
June.   
 

We’re   on   the   web!   Visit   us   at  
www.induspreschool.com  
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